
 

February 14, 2013 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Arlen Siegfreid, Chairperson 

House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 185-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Siegfreid: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2193 by House Committee on Federal and State 

Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2193 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2193 would align the state accessibility laws with the federal Americans with 

Disabilities Act (ADA) standards. 

 

 According to the League of Kansas Municipalities, passage of HB 2193 would increase 

costs for cities in Kansas.  Cities are subject to the ADA requirements, and a number of 

significant changes were made to the Act in 2008.  The League states that the number of cities 

that would be affected by passage of this bill is unknown; therefore, an exact fiscal effect cannot 

be determined. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Pam Fink, DofA 

 Jackie Aubert, DCF  

 Melissa Wangemann, KAC  

 Larry Baer, LKM  


